

Township of Douro-Dummer

894 South Street PO Box 92 Warsaw ON KOL 3A0

www.dourodummer.on.ca

Administration Department

David Clifford, CMO
Chief Administrative Officer
Ph 705-652-8392 Ext. 206
F 705-652-5044
davec@dourodummer.on.ca

March 27, 2019

To whom may concern

Re: 12th Line of Dummer and Drain Bros Gravel Pit

The Township of Douro Dummer has made an agreement with Drain Bros Excavating to exchange land for the upgrade of the 12th line of Dummer. So new vertical and horizontal realignment to the 12th line can be accomplished by travelling over current pit property. This is a process that will require stopping up and closing the current travelled portion of the 12th line and adopting by By-law the new proposed right away and road over the pit property - which is a public process that needs to take place.

Thank you, for further inquiries please contact Township of Douro-Dummer

Sincerely,

David Clifford C.A.O.